
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
City of Marceline 

Notice to Bidders-Demolition of Properties 
 
 
The City of Marceline, Missouri will receive bids until 2:00 p.m. on Monday, June 25, 2018, for 
the demolition of residential properties which are listed as follows: 
 

222 E. Santa Fe Avenue 
126 W. Ritchie Street 

 
Demolition includes removal of the existing structure, miscellaneous debris associated with the 
structure, and all foundations and slabs.  The property is to be graded to a level condition.  
Demolition must be complete within 90 days of approval date. 
 
The City will be responsible for any utility disconnections. 
 
Submitted bids may be for the demolition of individual properties and/or as a group, but must 
include itemized cost for individual properties and a final total. 
 
The approved bidder will be required to present proof of insurance for $250,000.00 of 
Commercial General Liability and Worker's Compensation Insurance (if applicable) and have 
obtained a City Occupational License before work commences. 
 
Sealed bids are to be address to the City Clerk and mailed to the City of Marceline, 116 N. 
Main Street USA, Marceline, MO 64658.  Bid submissions shall be clearly marked “Demolition 
Project Bids” on the exterior of the sealed envelope.  Bids received after the date/time above will 
not be considered.  The City reserves the right to reject any and all bids. 
 
Further information may be obtained from the City Manager at City Hall, 116 N. Main Street 
USA, Marceline, MO 64658. 
 
 
 

 


